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HB 3202 

Relating to Southwest Corridor Max light rail project 
 

HB 3202 seeks to establish an expedited land use review process for the Southwest 

Corridor Light Rail Project, a proposed 12-mile MAX light rail line from downtown 

Portland out to Tigard, and Bridgeport Village in Tualatin.  

 

The bill would provide procedures and requirements for establishing criteria and for the 

review of criteria and land use decisions for the siting of Southwest Corridor Max Light 

Rail Project. 

 

The recommended amendment provides $205,159 Other Funds expenditure limitation to 

the Department of Transportation for a position to issue development approvals, 

permits, licenses, and certificates for the construction of this project.   

 

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 3202 be amended by the –A6 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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